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Hello,

Last week, at 2:00AM while we were sleeping, someone rammed the back of their vehicle into our garage
in an attempt to break-in. Fortunately for us, they didn't get into our garage because we had installed
bolts on our garage door in a response to people drilling holes in garages in order to open them and steel
what is inside (shameful in it's own right). After spending $5K to replace our garage door that had been
smashed in, we now find ourselves in the position of having to address all of you regarding this incident.
NO ONE SHOULD EVER HAVE THIS HAPPEN TO THEM! 

It is high time the officials of this city to do something about the crime! It is unconscionable that anyone in
San Francisco should have to endure what we have with our garage burglary, have their cars constantly
broken into, their garages broken into, their front and back doors smashed in or be visiting San Francisco
and have all your personal belongings stolen out of your rental car. How this city is dealing with crime is
completely UNACCEPTABLE. 

I'm sick and tired of hearing about the need for more housing when you officials can't even protect the
residents AND tax payers who currently live here! We pay exorbitant property taxes. There is absolutely
no excuse why this deluge of crime is happening in our city when it could be resolved by having high
penalties and consequences to perpetrators and spending more money on our police force. 

My Partner and I are native San Franciscans. We have seen a dramatic change in the brazenness of
crimes. A result, we feel, of poor management and the lack of foresight of city officials. We are now being
forced to consider going to get trained in owning our own firearms since the city doesn't seem capable of
keeping us safe anymore. This is not a negative reflection on the police themselves, but how they and the
legal system have been handcuffed by the policies currently in place. We had much higher expectations
of a Mayor who is a native. What a disappointment Mayor Breed has been in this arena.

I wouldn't wish what happened to us on anyone but, we implore each one of you to consider how you
would feel been woken up in the middle of the night with the headlights of a car that isn't your own
smashed into your garage all while your children sleeping in the next room. Shame on all of you for not
making crime THE biggest priority during your time in office.

Thank you for your consideration.




